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Lisbon, March 16th, 1981

Dr. Davidson Nicocl
Executive Director
UNITAR

801 United Nations Plaza
New York

Dear Dr. Nicol,

Thank you so much for your letter Feb.3th. 1 do regret
that there are no tapes fo the Opening Flenary of the UNITAR
seminar. 1 was sure thet listening to what 1 said then, facing
the extraordinary women you where so apt in gathering together,
would have enriched my notes. As things stand I conly have my

notes...

Enclosed you will find the text of my paper which deals
particularly, witt ~guestiong 1530, 63 7 ofifchapter 11, "Ereative
Women in Political change®. I don't consider necessary to men=~

tion the questions.

Flease, would you be so kind as to convey my best regards

to your wife as well as to your collaborators.

Hpging to collaborste with you in the future, I send
you my best greetings.

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilge
Al. Santo Antonic dos Capuchos 4-5°
1100 LISBCN



